SERVING WiTH EXCELLENCE

Fume Hood Requirements

March 31, 2016

To whom it may concern:

The City of Flowood Fire Department requires that any nail salon or any facility by
reason of use or occupancy, produces dust, fumes, gases, vapors, odors or other
hazardous, obnoxious, or injurious impurities shall be provided with adequate additional
ventilation to insure safe and healthful conditions.

The above requirement shall be achieved by requiring that a fume hood meeting the
requirements of the building, fire and mechanical codes be provided for such facilities.
The plans or shop drawings for the ventilation system shall be submitted to the fire
department for approval before any type of construction begins, The system shall be -
designed and installed by a certified and licensed individual or company.

Greg Doyle, Fire Inspector I-I
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